
Appendix 2 – A copy of emails confirming the amendments to the application 

Hi Jemma 

I'm happy with the amendments. 

Kind Regards 

Trudy 

________________________________________ 

Sent: 04 September 2019 17:36 
Subject: Premises Licence Application - Calne Town Football Club  
 

Dear Trudy, 

Following our conversation earlier and your conversation with Trish Morse (Environmental Health 
Officer) please can you confirm that you are happy to amend your premises licence application to 
the following? 

 •         Exhibit of Films – Outdoors – Friday to Monday 12:00hrs to 23:00hrs 

o   Maximum of two times per year. 

•         Live Music/Recorded Music/Performance of Dance/ Anything Similar – Outdoors – Friday to 
Monday 12:00hrs to 23:30hrs. 

o   Maximum of two times in the year for events with regulated entertainment. 

•         Late Night Refreshment – Outdoors – Sunday to Saturday 23:00hrs to 23:30hrs 

•         Sale of Alcohol – ON Sales – Sunday to Saturday 10:00hrs to 23:30hrs 

 Also, can you confirm that you are happy to include as conditions on your licence; 

 -          A Noise Management Plan is to be submitted to the Environmental Health Officer 8 weeks 
prior to any event with regulated entertainment. 

-          Limit on the number of audience permitted in any event to a maximum of 500 persons. 

Attached to this email is the amended blue notice that will need to be put up at the site from 
tomorrow with the extended consultation date of 19th September. If you are able to reply to this 
email to confirm you are happy with the amendments above I will re circulate this to the necessary 
consultees. I will also get in touch with those who have made representations and inform them of 
the changes. If they still wish to make their representations I will forward these to you next week. 

 I have provisionally arranged a hearing for this application on 15th October 2019, venue and times 
are to be arranged based on the number of representations we receive by 19th September. 

 Also attached to this email is guidance on how to write a noise management plan however I have 
also copied in Trish Morse to this email. 

  

If you have any further queries I will be available tomorrow afternoon to get back to you. 



Kind Regards 

Jemma Price 

Public Protection Officer (Licensing) 
Wiltshire Council, Monkton Park, Chippenham, SN15 1ER 
Tel: 01249 706 436 ex. 21436 
Email: jemma.price@wiltshire.gov.uk 
Web: www.wiltshire.gov.uk 
 

Confirmation of exact wording of condition 

Yes that's fine with me. All new notices are up.   

Thanks. 

Trudy  

Sent from my Huawei phone 

-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: Amended wording for condition 
From: "Price, Jemma"  
To: Trudy East  
CC:  
Hi Trudy, 

I hope you are well. 

Trish has got back to me asking for the wording of the Noise Management condition to be amended 
to; 

Noise Management Plan is to be submitted to and agreed by the Licensing Authority/ Public 
Protection Environmental Control and Pollution Team at least 8 weeks prior to any event which 
includes regulated entertainment. Noise must be managed in accordance with the agreed Noise 
Management Plan. 

Would you be happy with this exact wording? 

Kind Regards 

Jemma 


